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HIT & RUN  

SERIOUS INJURIES 

 

 

The Fort Lauderdale Police Department is investigating a hit and run traffic 
crash, with serious bodily injuries, that occurred on Tuesday, January 29

th
, 2013 

at approximately 7:34 P.M.  The incident occurred in the 400 block of West 
Davie Boulevard in the City of Fort Lauderdale. 
 

A pedestrian was riding his bicycle southbound along Southwest 4
th

 Avenue, 
when he was struck by an unknown dark colored sedan that was traveling 
westbound on West Davie Boulevard.   
 

The front end of the sedan struck the pedestrian, sending the pedestrian to the 
ground.  The driver of the sedan did not stop and continued to drive westbound 
on West Davie Boulevard. 
 

The pedestrian has been identified as Termaine Toney, B/M, 10/5/96, a Fort 
Lauderdale resident. 
 

The unknown sedan is likely to have windshield and front end damage.   
 

This is an active and on-going investigation.  Investigators are urging anyone 
who may have witnessed this crash or have information regarding the described 
suspect vehicle to contact Investigator Jonathan Graham at 954-828-5125. 
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